From: Brenda Rabbitt <makingscentsfl@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 6:32 AM
To: Planning Resource Object <Planning@co.hernando.fl.us>; Scott Herring <SHerring@co.hernando.fl.us>; Tobey Phillips <tphillips@co.hernando.fl.us>; Jeffrey Rogers <JRogers@co.hernando.fl.us>; Omar DePablo <ODePablo@hernandocounty.us>
Subject: Oppose H-24-82

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please see my letter attached regarding the subject rezoning application and share turn the P&Z Board for their June 9th meeting.

Best regards, Brinda Whiteside

